THE GUINDON REUNION NEWSLETTER

Oct 1995 No 9

Full details of Combermere Reunion in Jan issue

Annual Newsletter fee \$5: Eleanor Wells 701A 877 Yonge St. Toronto ON M4W 3M2

Bev and I want to thank all of you who wrote to share your enthusiasm of the reunion. It was very rewarding to see the heart to heart and blood to blood feeling only family reunions can create. The pleasure of meeting and sharing family stories and bringing families together to share this special time will always be a special memory to all of us. A special thanks to EVERYONE, for all their efforts to make this a very successful reunion. Thanks to all of you who made the effort to be there for without you this reunion wouldn't have been as successful.

GUINDON REUNION 2000

The planning behind the family reunion is, in itself, a very special occasion. Its purpose is to share the warmth of kinship, the richness of family memories, and parental history. The amount of planning that goes into bringing forth such a rich and nostalgic event depends on the planning committee. (Beverly and I thank **ALL** of you!). A great deal of our success will not depend on the site we select but more importantly on the atmosphere we create at the place we choose. The hospitality, the comfort, and the enthusiasm to be generated are our rewards.

Our volunteers for Reunion 2000 are as follows. If you are not comfortable with our decision please let us know and we will be happy to switch you to another position, that would suit your time and expertise.

A huge thank you to our new volunteers:

CHAIRPERSON - PATRICIA McCARRON

CHAIRPERSON ASST - BEVERLY SMITH

SECRETARY - AMY AGAR - UPDATE ADDRESS LIST

TREASURER - SHEILA KNAUF EVENT RECORDER - JOYCE FRASER

FUNDRAISING & ACTIVITY PLANNERS - EILEEN JOHNSTON

- VICTORIA BLACK

HISTORIAN - RENE GUINDON - GREGOR LAMBOURNE

NEWSLETTER - LAVERNE AITCHISON - EDITOR & US DISTRIBUTOR

- DOREEN GUINDON - CANADIAN DISTRIBUTOR

<u>WE NEED YOU!</u> Volunteers are required for the following duties:

ACCOUNTANT/BOOKKEEPER to properly set up our books

for income tax purposes.

Anyone interested in the above, please contact: Beverly Smith - 905 274-3211

FOUND: At the reunion, a round silver pendant, encrested with a maple leaf

and "Winnipeg". If this is yours, please contact: Beverly Smith.

ATTENTION: PHOTOGRAPHERS!!

We need a photo of EILEEN JOHNSTON, the lucky lady who won the afghan. If you have a picture of Eileen and her new afghan, please send it to: Laverne

Place your order now: CAROL WALKER Box 72 Plumas MB R0J 1P0 Canada Ph 204 386-2878 \$15.00 Total including Tax & S/H U.S. residents please pay in U.S. funds Make checks payable to Carol Walker

<u>PICTURES!!</u> To order your photographs from the reunion, please complete the enclosed form & send your cheque, including 7% GST\8% ON PST, plus \$4.00 shipping & handling payable to:

BEVERLY SMITH (Phone 905 274-3211) 1203 SPRINGHILL DRIVE MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO L5H 1N6

Only the orders received by NOVEMBER 1, 1995 will be placed with this order.

** Please order by family *code*: Guindon 1, Yandeau 2, Yandon 3, Yondau 4

Complete Group 5

PL	EASE MAKE YOU	R CHECKS PAY	ABLE TO R	EVERLY SMITH
Size	# ordered	Cost Each	CODE	Total
4 X 5		<u>\$ 6.00</u>		
5 X 7		15.00		
8 X 10		25.00		
11 X 14		50.00		
			Sub Total	
Does not apply to U.S. orders GST 7%\PST 8%				
Shipping & Handling 4.00				
		Total	l Enclosed	
U.S residents please pay in U.S. funds to help defray high mailing costs. Thanks!				
Name				
Address				
				;